
 N A T I O N A L  E L E C T R I C A L  C O N T R A C T O R S  A S S O C I A T I O N   

In an effort to cut down on the number of communications we are sending to you, as we know everyone is receiving  
an abundance of information, we have opted to send a number of pertinent pieces of information in one bundle.  

We will be doing this every afternoon as long as there is information that needs to be passed along. 

 

 

NECA Summarizes the OSHA Revised Guidance for  Recording Cases of COVID-19  
NECA has been tracking the developments at the Occupational Health and Safety Administration (OSHA) 
related to COVID-19 being a recordable incident on the jobsite. On May 19th, OSHA issued Revised 
Enforcement Guidance for Recording Cases of Coronavirus Disease 2019 to replace the current OSHA 
memorandum on the recording issue that will take effect on May 26th and stay in place during the "current 
COVID-19 public health crisis" and until rescinded. Click here to read more. 

 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tim Gauthier, Executive Manager at tim@orecolneca.org.  

All COVID-19 related information is available at https://www.orecolneca.org/ 
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